
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:   January 9, 2024 

TO: Faculty and Staff 

FROM: Lawrence Schovanec, President 

Ronald Hendrick, Provost and Senior Vice President 

Noel Sloan, CFO and Senior Vice President for 

Administration & Finance 

Joe Heppert, Vice President for Research 

RE: TUF Town Halls Scheduled 

As we begin a new year, planning continues regarding the utilization 

of the Texas University Fund (TUF). We are evaluating and 

prioritizing our investments in faculty, staff and students and 

supporting infrastructure and services. 

We have scheduled two town hall meetings to communicate 

guidelines for the TUF, how these funds will support research and 

scholarly activities and our aspirations to achieve characteristics of 

membership in the Association of American Universities.  

We look forward to sharing this information and receiving your 

feedback. 

Friday, Jan. 26 

3-4 p.m. 

Student Union Building (Matador Room) 

 

 

Monday, Feb. 26 

3-4 p.m. 

TLPDC (Room 151) 

 

 

Please plan to join us at one of the town hall meetings. If you cannot 

join us, we will also be soliciting broad feedback from faculty through 

Deans, Chairs and the Faculty Senate. We encourage you to 

provide input through those channels. 

 

 
 

 
 

    

ADD TO CALENDAR 

ADD TO CALENDAR 

https://www.depts.ttu.edu/research/strategicresearch/tuf.php/
https://www.facebook.com/TexasTechYou/
https://twitter.com/texastech?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/texastech/
https://www.ttu.edu/administration/president/
https://click.communications.ttu.edu/?qs=f1975f5c35474b6ae32e1505e061507f9891da9d265f640bdbece9eac56d7dd0e40b093d074813d0bbc8ce050bef7148a890969b0afbec3b
https://click.communications.ttu.edu/?qs=f1975f5c35474b6acf220df5c391303b96cd9b70ccd9d4a9ee35176cc0dd589765726aee9d21372c59063698b5d7a67e5c6a32ac5d097a4c

